[image: image1.png]of

October 11, 2001

Annual Review — Steve Harry
Hire date August 26, 1996
Current Position- Technical Support Analyst

I have reviewed the “Win-Win” agreement provided to me by Steve Harry in September
2000. I believe it to be an accurate accounting of the duties and functions of his currently
assigned position. The only exception (which Steve acknowledged as “diminished”) are
the duties listed under Desk Top Support. I believe that the majority of the duties under
this heading have been removed from Steve’s control. This is, of course, with the
exception of his personal computer.

Monthly Payroll Reporting
Steve is instrumental to the current reporting procedure adopted by MERS. He provides

phone support, corrects submitted reports and generally supports municipality efforts to
comply with reporting requirements. The payroll reporting manual drafted by Steve has
been a useful tool when training other staff. Steve understands both the concerns of the
municipalities and the needs of MERS. Steve has continued to provide valuable support
to our member municipalities to the extent that we have received complimentary phone
calls concerning his ability to assist with problem solving in the field. Steve has, at the
request of Tama Allen and me, trained Jason Smith as an alternate to cover for vacations,
absences, etc.

One area of concern has been information Steve has been providing to
municipalities. Marian Frane has copied me in two circumstances that indicate
information that does not conform to current policy has been provided to municipalities.
Steve needs to keep comments in conformance with MERS policy.

Analysis and Design |
Steve has been able to make recommendations for program changes or reports that have

been implemented by MERS. I have been provided copies of changes recommended by
Steve that have been implemented by various departments.

Pension Payroll
Steve continues to transmit monthly and short voucher payrolls to the Northern Trust. He

has trained Rob Noa as a backup.

Procedures Manual

Steve has continued draft procedures for various departments and functions at MERS.
He has attempted to work with already busy staff to complete this project. It admittedly
is a slow process and Steve has attempted to keep the manual moving towards
completion. This needs to be a priority. Completion needs to occur by the end of this

year 2001 or at least early 2002.
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It has been discussed previously with Steve that his negative attitude 1s a detriment to his

success as well as his relationships within the office. It has been noted that Steve has not
expressed outwardly negative verbal comments. Steve was advised that while he is
entitled to negative thoughts about his employer, it was necessary that these comments be
not publicly communicated. I have noticed improvement in this area.

Future Goals
Steve will continue support monthly payroll reporting and has expressed interest in

assisting the Information Systems Department with any future re-write of this system.

Steve will continue to work toward completion of the MERS Procedures Manual. This is
an intensive project that hopefully can be completed in 2002. This Manual will need
continual updates as our procedures evolve.

Ronal&J. Beaton
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